
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

7th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 

 

Your child will be swimming every Friday afternoon between 1.55pm and 2.55pm at Warlingham School 

pool.  The dates for your records are as follows: 

From Friday 10th January to Friday 27th March 

Girls should wear a swimming costume and boys should wear swimming trunks that are not the long 

Bermuda style shorts and all children will need a swimming hat.  If they do not have their kit with them we 

will loan them a clean spare kit for the lesson.  The children may also bring goggles with them. 

 

The sessions ends at 2.55pm we will endeavour to be back for normal dismissal at 3pm however please 

bear with us if they are a few minutes late. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss J Webb 

Sports Co-ordinator 

 


